DAIMLERCHRYSLER

Fax:  202-366-7882

To:  Par Wallace

From: Steve Speth Date: October 3, 2005

Re:  Follow-up notifications Pages: |

cC:

I3 Urgent [ For Review ] Please Comment  [J Please Reply [J Please Recycle

During the month of September 2005, DaimlerChrysler Corporation mailed foliow -up
recall notifications to the ow ners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following

recalls:

NTHSA# aimlerChrysier # Mai] Date
04V-268 . D18 09/15/05

04V-386 D37 09/15/05



